
Sheriff's Office  

Posted on: March 1, 2017 

Can anyone identify these subjects 

The Humboldt County Sheriff’s Office is investigating a possible theft and assault that occurred on 

Thursday, February 23, 2017 in the Garberville area. The Sheriff’s Office is asking for the public’s 

assistance in identifying the subjects possibly involved in this investigation. Please see the photos below.       

 

Anyone with information for the Sheriff’s Office regarding this case or related criminal activity is 

encouraged to call the Sheriff’s Office at 707-445-7251 or the Sheriff’s Office Crime Tip line at 707-268-

2539. 

  

Mike Downey 
Sheriff 

 

MORE PHOTOS BELOW 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 


